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DATES TO  REMEMBER 
 
19 March ïMulticultural Assembly and Night 
25 March ïLake Cullulleraine  Activity week 
1-5 April ïAlpine Bike Camp  
23 April ïStudent Free  Day ï Staff Professional Learning  
15 July ïStudent Free Day ï Staff Professional Learning   
5 April ïLast day of Term 1 
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Newsletter    No :   4                            DATE:    14 March 2019 

 
We value being: RESPECTFUL   SAFE  &  RESPONSIBLE  

 
Child Safe:  Mildura Specialist School is committed to safety and wellbeing of all children 

and young people and has a zero tolerance for child abuse.  

 Multi-Cultural Evening: Tuesday 19 at 5:30-7:30 pm in the school courtyard. 
 Students have been learning about other countries and cultures. Topics included foods, music, dance, na-
tional flags and other interesting facts. Class projects will be displayed in the courtyard and a number of 
items planned for your entertainment.  Bring your family members, a picnic tea, a rug or chair and enjoy 
the time with family in a relaxed atmosphere. Come along for the whole time or part of it as it suits your 
schedule. Important: This is an event for families to attend and an adult must accompany and remain with 
students at the event.  
Swimming sessions have continued at the Wave Pool for students in Lower Middles with progress 
made in skills and confidence.  
School Council: This is the first year students will have official representation on School Council 
and is one way of creating opportunities for students to learn about decision-making and leadership. 
While students have made representation to School Council on issues they would like raised this will for-
malise the process. The new school council will meet for their first meeting on 29 March. At this meeting, 
we will also present the 2018 Annual Report for endorsement. 
Professional Learning and Pupil Free Days: The Leadership Team has developed the professional 
learning schedule for the year, which aligns with our goals in improving literacy and communication out-
comes for all students. A focus across all levels will be on developing knowledge and use of vocabulary. 
You can support your child by having conversations, using, and explaining the meaning of words, they 
see in the community and in listening as they retell you what happened in a story line, or in their day.  
Speech Pathologists are working alongside teachers to introduce a program called Project Core for stu-
dents needing support that is more intensive. 
 The school has also invested in alternative communication devices and training for those  students with 
complex needs including intensive work with a variety of models which rely on students using Eye Gaze 
to manipulate the device. It is amazing to watch students operate the software and very powerful to see 
their capability and eagerness to use it.  
These programs would have been discussed at Student Support Group meetings with teachers in the past 
weeks when setting learning goals.  
Scheduled Professional learning days for staff will be held on the first day of Term 2, 23 April and  
Term 3, 15 Jul. Students do not attend on these days. You may like to add these to your diaries for plan-
ning.  
We look forward to celebrating with you next Tuesday at our Multi Cultural evening. 
 
Marg Curran  
Principal 
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TERM 1  
SUNSMART  



 
 

 

 SWPBSðSchool Wide Positive Behaviour Support 
 
 

This fortnight we have seen a number of students being very respectful which is the 
school value we have been working on. They have been looking after equipment in 

the playground. Students are encouraged to pack up after each play to ensure the yard 
is clean and safe for the next group coming outside. Students are also encouraged to 
have personal space especially when moving around the school. We congratulate the 

students receiving awards this fortnight. 

 

 
 
 
  

Principalôs Award 
 

Congratulations to all Award winners this fortnight. 



           
 

 
STANDARD OF ARTWORK CONTINUES TO IMPROVE AND SURPRISE! 

 
Students continue to generate good effort, cheerful attitude and best of all, a willingness to try out new 
ideas when they work in the Art Room. As usual, choosing an Art Award recipient each week is very diffi-
cult as the application and dedication from all students is positive across all classes! Students are com-
mended on their enthusiasm towards developing ideas and the feedback about each otherôs work is 
thoughtful and constructive. 

 

Students receiving the weekly Art 

Award were Tulisha for her inter-
pretative painting of a kangaroo 
while both Brandon and Justin did 

extra work on top of their project, 
further applying the techniques 
they were shown and had prac-
tised. Well done! 

              NEWS AROUND THE SCHOOL  
Early Yearsô Room 17 students have been getting ready for our Harmony Day by doing cultural activities 
from Aboriginal Dreamtime stories like Tiddalick the Frog.  
Toby and Hannah are playing with stick puppets of the characters. 

  

Isaiah and Ellara made a 

frog paper plate hand pup-
pet. 

 

 

 

Isaiah and David painted the Aboriginal flag colours on their hands to 
make hand prints. 
We hope you can join us next Tuesday for our Multi-Cultural  evening to 
see the work other students have done about their country and its culture. 

 
Rooms 6, 8 and 9 have been participating in a swimming program at the Waves for the last two weeks improving 
their skills in the water . The other Lower Middle classes have been undertaking a Hydrotherapy program  at school 
to improve  water familiarisa-
tion skills.  
Lower Middlesô classes are 
also preparing for Multi-
Cultural Night activities by 
researching, learning and cre-
ating items about their differ-
ent countries to be displayed 
next Tuesday.  

 

Art & Music Awards 


